
To whom it may concern: 
 
I am writing this letter to express my concern for the upcoming decision on HB 3063. I am a mother of 
two children who believes in informed consent. I am not anti-vax, I am an informed-vax parent.  
 
My first child received vaccines based on the CDC schedule. Our doctor who I relied on to have our best 
interest did not ask about my children’s family health history before administering a set of vaccines 
which come to find out should NOT have been administered. It clearly states on the CDC website from 
the MMR VIS that children who have a parent with an immune system problem should NOT get this 
vaccine. This was NEVER taken into account when vaccines were given to my child. Both parents (myself 
and husband, the father) have active immune system problems (autoimmune diseases) and it sickens 
me to know because I was uninformed my child received it anyways. There NEEDS to be a better system 
in place for vaccine education, for both physicians and parents.  
 
I believe a system that dictates my children to have mandatory vaccinations is very unconstitutional. A 
group of governmental officials simply can’t tell me anything about my child’s health and if a certain 
vaccine would would be indicated. There are many variables that go into vaccinating/not vaccinating 
and therefore I stand firm on voting NO for HB 3063. 
 
What really needs to be addressed is the toxic poison pharmaceutical companies are allowed to call safe 
and educating physicians on how to have this discussion with parents. There are pros and cons to 
everything in this world and something you cannot undo like injecting a vaccine is at the top of my list 
when it comes to the health of my children.  
 
I thank you for serving in our communities. Thank you for taking the time to read my letter. I ask that 
you please vote no HB 3063. 
 
Sincerely, 
Brittney Orefice 
 


